
 
Annual Close-Up Contest 

 
 
12th May 2018 

 
Dear Course 1, 2 and 3 Parents and Students, 

 
The Annual Junior Close-Up Contest will take place on Saturday 19th May 2018! 
 
Here’s an amazing opportunity for Course 1, 2 and 3 students to be part of an exciting 
show. “My favourite effect” – select your favourite piece of magic and show us in a short 
performance of no longer than 5 minutes!  Join your friends and guest magicians for a 
morning of fun and magic.  Award winners will be announced at the end of the event. 
 
 

Saturday 19th May 2018 
College of Magic Theatre 
Courses 1, 2, 3: 9.30am 

 (Favourite Effect!) 
 
 

We look forward to seeing all our parents, families and friends – entry is free!  
 
Please note: Lessons as usual in the morning. 
 
Yours Magically 
 
      
 
 
Steve Sandomierski     
     
 


